
PLEASE DIRECT FLOODED HOME AND BASEMENT 

STORMWATER INTO THE STREET AND STORM

WATER SYSTEM

Public storm water drain

WHY?

Excess storm and flood waters drained into a home waste water drain ends up at 

the Village Wastewater Plant, which goes through costly and unnecessary 

treatment and processing.  Storm/flood waters can safely drain into public storm 

sewer drains, which are then deposited into stormwater ponds or other natural 

drainage features (Rowan Creek).

Per Village Code II-5.023(2)(a)

Please contact the Village Office at 608-635-2122 or email clerk@poynette-wi.gov with additional questions.




